## The Warriner School

Responsible - Respectful - Ready

A member of The Warriner Multi Academy Trust

Executive Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay Head of School: Mrs Sharon Nicholls



Bloxham Oxfordshire OX15 4LJ

Tel Number: 01295 720777 admin.4007@warriner.oxon.sch.uk www.thewarrinerschool.co.uk

Monday 21st November 2022

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I wanted to inform you that we have assessed our PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education) curriculum and plan to deliver a recorded assembly to students on the topic of Misogyny (dislike of, contempt for, or ingrained prejudice against women) in the week beginning 28<sup>th</sup> November.

Our advice to parents/carers is to be mindful about what your children are viewing online specifically in this area. There will be some follow up discussions in tutor time and this will be followed up in PSHE/ Life in Modern Britain lessons. To ensure that all our tutors can deliver this effectively we are covering this in a staff training session. As this is a potentially sensitive area of the curriculum, we wanted to give you some information and advance notice this will be covered.

If you have any questions or queries do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

AW Co

Alex Greenhalgh, Senior Assistant Headteacher.









